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All the ingredients were there: sunny skies, warm temperatures, inspiring words and
music, great food and plenty of fellowship. It all added up to a perfect day for Trinity
Altoona's annual summer picnic at Legion Park in Hollidaysburg this past Sunday.

A special thank you to Nancy Honecker for spearheading the event and to all the
other volunteers who helped make it such a success.



BUSY DAYS AHEAD AT TRINITY
As summer winds down, we are gearing up for A September to Remember at
Trinity Altoona!

Starting this coming weekend August 31-September 1, we return to our “trinity” of
worship services: 6:30PM Saturdays, 8:15AM Sundays and 10:45AM Sundays.

Our new chalice has arrived and will be officially dedicated this weekend. The chalice
was purchased by Mark Criste and Jolinda Reighard as a memorial gift from
longtime Trinity member Del Woodring.
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With school back in session, Pastor Eli will be doing our annual “Blessing of the
Backpacks” during this weekend’s services. Children are asked to bring their
backpacks to church to be blessed and adorned with an inspirational item as a
reminder of that blessing.

Sunday School and Confirmation Classes kick off the following Sunday, September 8
at 9:30AM. We will have classes for ALL youth from preschool up to 12th grade. Join
us for Sunday School Rally Day and help get our new Sunday School year off to a
great start!

The next meeting of Triniteens, Trinity Altoona’s youth group, is also coming up
Sunday September 8 from 5-7PM. Any Trinity youth in 7th thru 12th grades are
welcome and invited to bring a friend. Call Rob Lloyd at 937-7152 for more info.

Our annual Ladies’ Retreat weekend is on tap for September 20-22 at Camp
Sequanota in Boswell, PA. The cost is $115, which includes room, bedding, towels,
meals and supplies. Call Linda Hoover at 944-0906 for all the details.

Also next month: Trinity’s sewing, crocheting and Healthy You groups continue while
our Adult Bible Study and Thursday morning Prayer Breakfasts return to our event
schedule. It truly will be A September to Remember at Trinity Altoona...join us!

HELP WANTED!
We want to make The Pulse bigger and better than ever before...but we can't do it
without you!

Please email your articles and photos (including who, what and where info for each
photo) to thepulse@trinityaltoona.com. Please include your phone number in case

we have any questions. Thanks!



